
DO NOT PASS Testimony for HB 1446 

 

Government and Veterans Affairs Committee, 

 

I have been a lifelong citizen of North Dakota and am writing my testimony for your 

consideration for a DO NOT PASS of HB 1446 relating to party organization 

endorsements and certificates of endorsement. The bill is extremely difficult to 

fully understand but the way the system works with endorsements works as it 

should. Grassroots people are an important part to the endorsing process, 

and this bill would take that away from We the People the way the 

Constitution was intended. 

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

West Fargo resident 

Jocelyn J. Backman 


